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Dear all

 

Many across the nation will have woken up to news of the fatal rail crash that happened in Powys, mid-

Wales, last night. One man has tragically lost his life, with many more people injured. We send our deepest

condolences to his loved ones, and our thoughts are with all those who have been affected by the

incident. 

 

Colleagues in Wales have heard from route director Nick Millington and James Price, Transport for Wales

chief executive, this morning. I include their message in this email, for those outside of Wales and Borders

who may not have seen it. 

The investigation is underway and we will do all we can to support that. I would also like to extend my

sincerest thanks to all those involved in responding to the incident and its immediate aftermath.

Never is it more important, than at tragic times like this, that we come together as a region to support

each other and those affected. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need support, including to PAM

Assist, who are available 24/7.

Thank you and stay safe

Rob

This update is provided by the Wales and Western Communications team. For any queries, please

contact walesandwesterncomms@networkrail.co.uk
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